
Thursday, March 7th

● Pledge:

- Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance. I pledge
allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the
republic for which it stands; one nation under God, indivisible, with
liberty and justice for all.

● Moment of Silence:

- As we begin another day, let us pause for a moment of silence to
reflect, meditate, pray, or engage in any other silent activity.

● Yearbook

- We have a limited number of yearbooks remaining! There are less than
60 yearbooks available, so be sure to order yours before it's too late.
You have two easy options to secure your copy. You can conveniently
order online today at jostens.com and guarantee your spot.
Alternatively, you can visit Mrs. Fields in room #27 to place your order in
person. Don't miss out on preserving your precious memories. Order
your yearbook now before they're all gone!

● Sophomore Scholarship Opportunity

- Look at the Class of 2026 Google Classroom for the Sophomore of the
Year through our local Kiwanis Club scholarship application. The
application is due Tuesday, March 8.

● Attention JUNIORS:

- We will be taking the FIRST 50 juniors who sign up and turn in their
permission forms on a visit to OSU-OKC to tour the Fire Protection
and Nursing programs on Tuesday, March 12. We still have spots
available if you would like to sign up. There is a signup form on the
Class of 2025 Google Classroom. You must turn in a permission form to
the north office by Friday, March 8. If you have questions contact Mrs.
Blakemore

http://jostens.com/


● Students - Major change for NHS!!
- All Community Service hours and dues will need to be paid by April

26th!! The Convocation for National Honor Society will be April 30th at
6:30 in the Main gym.If you have any questions please see Mrs. Chadd

● CHEER

- It's that time of year again. GHS cheerleading tryouts will be March
27-29 from 4 to 6 pm in the main gym. Tryout packets are available in
Mrs. Pam's classroom, room 51 in the outback. Tryout application and
the $20 tryout fee are due to Mrs. Pam by Monday, March 25th.

● PROM

- It's that time again, hard to believe, you guessed it GHS Prom 2024.
Prom Guest forms are available for pick up in the Main Office. Read
and follow the requirements: Turn in the completed form, with both a
copy of ID and money to the Main Office. DEADLINE to turn in the
completed Prom Guest form Is Wednesday, April 10th at 3:10pm.

If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Redus or Mrs. Maker.


